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SCB Newsletter - October 23, 2023

"Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer ." – Romans 12:12

SCB Families:

As the workday lingers into the evening,
I'll keep my message short tonight. To
follow on to my earlier email today
regarding the incident in the complex
next door, please know that all of us
keep the safety and security of your
students at the forefront of everything
we do. Managing our campus is the most
important job I have here at SCB, and I
want to make sure that you all feel comfortable with our security protocols and
procedures. If there is anything you need answered or discussed about today or
about our policies, my door is open to all of you, anytime.

While today's events were certainly unexpected, I still got to witness and appreciate
a lot of growth and learning in our classrooms in planned observations. This
morning, I got to go to Preschool and Kindergarten; I watched them work on letter C,
and count syllables and sound out phonics. First grade worked on the parts of a story
and worked on complex new vocabulary words. The students in the musical are
doing fantastic work and we are all so excited to see their performances. I look
forward to seeing you at the musical this coming weekend if you will be there.

Thank you to our teachers for creating such amazing learning environments, and for
you for being part of our SCB family.

St. Charles Borromeo, pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly
Principal, SCB

#scbtacoma #scbLovingthroughServing

School Happenings

Upcoming Events:
October:
October 24: Picture Retake Day

https://www.stcharlesb.org/
mailto:schoolinfo@stcharlesb.org
https://www.facebook.com/scbtacoma
https://www.instagram.com/stcharlestacoma/
https://www.stcharlesb.org/
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1137422723524/725ce5ee-ca33-49e7-8c39-f9cef59ba696
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=SCB+News+10%2F23%3A++Patient+and+Faithful%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1137422723524/725ce5ee-ca33-49e7-8c39-f9cef59ba696
https://www.linkedin.com/sharing/share-offsite/?url=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1137422723524/725ce5ee-ca33-49e7-8c39-f9cef59ba696


October 25: Noon Dismissal & Auction Shirt Day
October 25: Trunk or Treat @ 12pm
October 26: Addams Family Musical Preview
October 26: School Commission Meeting at 5pm
October 27: Addams Family Musical @ 7pm
October 28: Addams Family Dinner Theater @ 5:30pm
October 29: Addams Family Musical @ 1pm
October 30 - November 3: Spirit Days (See details below)
October 31: Black & Orange Day

November:
November 1-3: Spirit Days continued (See details below)
November 4: And We're Off Fall Family Auction Event (Details coming soon!)
November 5: Feast of St. Charles - Choir to sing at mass
November 6: Auction Shirt Day
November 6-9: 7th Grade to Mount Rainier Institute
November 8: Enrollment Open House
November 9: Veteran's Day Assembly
November 10: No School - Veteran's Day
November 11: Gardening Day
November 14: SCOPE Meeting
November 15: Enrollment Open House
November 16: School Commission Meeting @ 5pm
November 20-24: Thanksgiving Break - No School
November 29: Auction Shirt Day
November 20: Enrollment Open House

Serving Through Generosity
Excellence in Education Annual Fund Campaign

Goals:
Participation: 100% of SCB Families

Financial: $200,000

Ways to Give:

You will receive a donation/pledge card
this week with a letter requesting your
participation. Your contribution can be
made at any time.
We gladly accept cash, checks, credit
cards, stock transfers, and company
matched gifts.
To donate online, please go to: Serving Through Generosity Annual Fund
Campaign

Every donation is important!

Many small donations become a large donation. You might also
consider a monthly donation over the next 10 months; a donation of

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-s_6xreAsGcqxHjlpI82Wq063bazQn3qNk_-uvHX_jYm6ZMDSJcLkfxvu7nAKidzEXX-kRvcSHhiQa2xLQsyHDqsoMLuQIhUfFuNtlaiv8AlWyiBadEVkEfCfR9A74GUYnq5yFbzmc9SdCoU-fCr3Jw1gBzo4dRJaowk61Sj-eSSzyxgUQNNiNgmISbJJBVO4RMXPGMj5lt0p30EJtAxphx-IbQ2G0sHtdFHF6m8Q9kDpEN7Q8LYs2dZuksVPj2rNQph5qth_wppWItbIbHf6yUzmv7UJt3oK3OthpSulxo=&c=b8nxvJ3C53O05jC5UDTfrYdBBPzNh4go5GJcd6jbMWp3m-8mq6fUug==&ch=mmiTTqtRe2hJWr-4b8mQu8X_Z1H8j-Z3VKPGu6hK1i_PcO7RBaoiAg==


$20 a month becomes $200 after 10 months.

All donations, whether large or small, are needed and welcomed!

 

More SCB News and Information

Quick Notes:

Printed SCB Parent Directory:
If you would like a printed SCB Parent
Directory, please fill out the following form by
this Friday.
Request for Printed SCB Parent Directory

Picture Retake Day is TOMORROW!
If you would like your child to get a photo
retake tomorrow, please email and let your
teacher know. If you already ordered photos,
please send your child to school with their
original picture order.

2024-2025 Toddler Program:
If you are interested in our Toddler Program for the upcoming school year, please be
sure your name is on our waiting list by filling out our form: Toddler Waiting List

Hot Lunch:
Our November hot lunch menu is available on our website. You can also click here to
view: November Lunch Menu

Attendance:
If your child is not going to be at school or is going to be late, please email:
attendance@stcharlesb.org. You can also bookmark and fill out our online form at:
https://stcharlesb.org/attendance-reporting

Vaccine Clinic:
Once again, SCB will be hosting a vaccine clinic to get ready for flu season. On
November 3rd, we will be hosting an all day clinic for flu, RSV, Covid boosters, and
Shingles vaccines. Please use this private sign up genius to reserve your
appointment. We will have forms to fill out for your students if you would like them
to be escorted to their appointment during the school day.

SCB Social:
Please also send us your photos of your child participating in any school related
events to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org

Addams Family the Musical:
Tickets on Sale Now for this week's shows!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRq_Pk38d9b992sc6BsE4JR9T372KeT5ROoylW43v08B_L8A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnQzr8KKIRYHfS9hOlH3hosR63dpF3hPgjb2cOzSq5oDufHA/viewform
https://stcharlesb.org/documents/2023/10/St Charles November 2023 menu.docx.pdf
mailto:attendance@stcharlesb.org
https://stcharlesb.org/attendance-reporting
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4BAEAD2AA7FCC34-44623440-vaccine#/
mailto:scbsocial@stcharlesb.org


Get your Addams Family tickets now!
Friday, October 27 @ 7pm
Saturday, October 28 @ 5:30pm (Dinner Theater)
Sunday, October 29 @ 1pm

Get your tickets here!

SCB Celebrates our Veterans!

Veterans Day Lunch & Assembly:
The St. Charles Knights of Columbus will host lunch for our
community veterans on Thursday, November 9th at 12:00pm
in the Unity Center. After lunch, please join us in Feist Hall
for our Veterans Day Assembly.

If you are a veteran, and would like to attend, please fill out
this Veteran's Lunch Sign Up.
Please RSVP by Tuesday, November 7th.

Veterans Day Slideshow:
We are working on our Veterans Day program for our assembly on November 9th.
We would you love to include your veteran in our slideshow!

Please share with us photos of your veteran with information on:
Name, Rank, and Branch of Military Service.
​Please send all photos to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org

Fall Gardening Day

Join us Saturday, November 11th from 10am - 3pm for
our fall gardening day!

This is a great opportunity to meet other SCB families,
work outside, and get volunteer hours!

If you have any questions please email Jaimie Turner
at jturner@stcharlesb.org

SCB Spirit Week - October 30th - November 4th

https://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/6144360
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/14rZzhTkdSjeCEB4-tGpKEZyjKZYiJGucfOLVt0xDIm0/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:jturner@stcharlesb.org


Loving God Through Serving Others

October Service Project:
Toy Rescue Mission

Our service project this month is a toy collection to support
the Toy Rescue Mission here in Tacoma. The Toy Rescue
Mission's goal is to refurbish and recycle gently-used toys for
disadvantaged children and seniors in care facilities.



Toy Rescue Mission is currently accepting the following donations:
Board games (new or used)
Books for ages 1 to 15
Christmas stockings
Christmas wrapping paper
Game consoles in any format (new or used)
Gift Cards (iTunes, Starbucks, Google Play, etc)
Hair appliances in good working order
Lap blankets and walker bags for the Senior Program
Monetary donations
New toys (especially for ages 10 and up)
Portable electronics (alarm clocks, etc.)
Puzzles
Stuffed animals (new or used)
Candy canes

We regrettably cannot accept small trinkets, large riding toys, Barbies or toys with
missing or broken parts. We do not have the storage at this time.

The current popular themed items we would appreciate are: Star Wars, Minions, Disney’s
Frozen and Minnie Mouse

October Food Bank Donations:
Instant Oatmeal Packets

For the month of October, we will be collecting instant
oatmeal packets for the St. Charles food bank. Please drop
off oatmeal in the large white bins in our main hallway.

Shoes for the Children

We are excited to begin planning the
tradition of The Shoe Liturgy.

What is this?
Beginning in November, members of our
community can purchase shoes before and
after school or at weekend Masses. Shoes
can be taken home and stuffed with small
useful items, such as toothpaste,
toothbrushes, socks, pens, pencils,
hairbrushes, soap, etc. or brought as-is to the Liturgy.

All shoes that are brought and presented at The Shoe Liturgy are bought specifically
for a child in the Pierce County area. Shoes sizes have been sent to us from our
Parish, agencies, and counselors who work with families needing assistance.
At the beginning of December, we will collectively present the shoes during a
Liturgy at the Church. More details to come!



Congratulations to Callie Saladino our Shoe Liturgy design winner!

Shoe Liturgy Volunteers needed

Help us sell shoes on school days and before & after
weekend masses! This is a great way to get volunteer
hours and help one of our very important ministries!

Sign Up to Sell Shoes!

Thanksgiving Basket Food Drive

The Thanksgiving Basket Food Drive has begun! This
outreach ministry has been a part of the St. Charles
community for over 30 years and a wonderful way to put
faith into action! Food Collection Bags with an attached
flyer came home with your student. We would appreciate
your support by donating the items assigned to each
grade.

SCB Athletics

SCB Basketball

Basketball for middle school registration is open at the
following link: Basketball Registration Link

Middle School Boys Basketball will run from 10/24/23 -
12/16/23
Middle School Girls Basketball will run from 1/3/24 -
3/3/24 - We need more players for these teams!
3-4-5 Basketball registration is also live. Look under the registration link above!

Coaching Needs:
We are looking for coaches for:
3rd grade: boys
5th grade: girls
If you are interested, please let us know at cyo@stcharlesb.org.

SCB MS Volleyball and Cross-Country Uniform Return
Please return all Middle School Volleyball and Cross-Country Uniforms to the front
office. Please put them in a ziplock bag labeled with the student's name.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-44425515-shoe#/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XbXW85F4KFaPyjjEBIJbsPZnXyip-PlGojxE0mWvJsi4SCQlyQpX4CuCNOLLtGFJ0PTsCnip_7iUM_HRIQ8IuSjlFkNEZkUdoI0_-7E-kjEinFiJjb-c0EeDv3z8x5CMnAc-zCS5LtvOI8ZdFyLcU_xZcULq3W1Z_1RzplTGm-Vy2zPnhwOWcDxJ7I00OUC8796CRhXeP0c=&c=wZ2idhXOhmWdaGoZk2PYO5hJEgxBNUpTdjaf4diDfD8xwR-7pzSk8A==&ch=IkABJOjVQeGvjBO5atpQ7_qUQ1fywAs1noAMzvrFlPOIjdfgISPOoQ==
mailto:cyo@stcharlesb.org


Off to the Races Applause Auction

Tickets for the And We're Off Fall
Family Auction Event are on sale now!

Mark your calendars and join us on Saturday,
November 4th for a fun night of carnival
games, raffles and so much more!

To purchase tickets click here!

Information went home in last week's Friday
Folders!

We can't wait to see you there!

And We're Off Volunteer
Opportunities for both SCB Parents &
Middle School Students

We have several volunteer opportunities for our
Fall Family Auction Event:

Donate cupcakes to our Cupcake Walk
Parent Volunteer Sign Up to Help with Fall
Family Night
Middle School Sign-Up to Help with Fall
Family Night

SCOPE News & Information

SCOPE is our parent/teacher organization. SCOPE stands for St. Charles Organization of
Parents & Educators. This is a great way to get involved in the school and community,

find out about events, and meet new families.
We would love for you to join us!

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/OfftotheRacesAndWereOffFallFamilyEvent/tabid/1395559/Default.aspx
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-45196996-cupcake#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-45192908-and#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-45194953-and#/


SCOPE Meeting

Join us Tuesday, November 14th for our
November SCOPE Meeting.

This is open to all St. Charles parents and
guardians.

SCOPE Krispy Kreme Fundraiser!

October 18 - November 13
Goal: 100 dozen

Support SCOPE by purchasing a dozen
donuts at the link below.

50% of the proceeds will go back to
St. Charles SCOPE!

Purchase a dozen donuts here!

Trunk-or-Treat

Date: THIS Wednesday, October 25th
Time: 12pm-1pm (after dismissal)
Location: West Parking Lot

If you are interested in having a car in Trunk or Treat,
please fill out this form: Trunk-or-Treat Car Sign-Up

If you would like to support the Trunk-or-Treat event,
we are accepting candy donations! Please bring them to
the school office. Thank you in advance for your help!

Volunteer Opportunities

Volunteer Opportunities
We have a couple of ongoing volunteer
opportunities for families:

https://www.groupraise.com/offer-campaigns/15090-st-charles-borromeo-catholic-school-krispy-kreme-digital-dozens
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbtFD4hbdBJ-4L0yg9xsUU01vifpwE4oG1k9p2OeHAKF9Big/viewform?usp=sf_link


Playground Volunteers: Sign Up to Help on
the Playground

Nurse's Office Volunteers: Sign Up to Help in
the Nurse's Office

Lunch Helper: Sign Up to Help with Lunch &
Milk Distribution

Lucky You! Game Help: Sign Up to Help with
the Lucky You! Yard Game

Sign up to Sell Shoes: Sign Up to Sell Shoes for
Shoe Liturgy

Counselor Corner

If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs.
Nelson, please fill out the Counseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our
Care Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.

 
2024-2025 Enrollment Information

Enrollment for the 2024-2025 School Year

If you are Catholic and want to receive the In-Parish
Tuition Rate, you must be a registered member of the St.
Charles Borromeo Catholic Parish.

Once you are a registered member, you will receive a
Stewardship Card in late October / early November that
must be on file with the Parish before enrollment season
begins in January. You must be an active and tithing
member of the Parish.

We receive our information from our Parish partners about your tuition designation.

Register to become a St. Charles parishioner

Tuition Assistance Applications

Tuition Assistance Applications are now
open for the 2024-2025 academic year!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-playground1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-nurses
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0E4FABA92EA5F49-lunch1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-lucky#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-44425515-shoe#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_0nGPPnYQsMDAbPNXpTGCpTiM3Lws4i3JffVxrVtUvsfVjg/viewform
https://www.saintcharlesb.org/register


Please apply through your FACTS account.

All applications are due December 31st.

For more information, visit the school's
website:
Financial Aid Information

Additional Information

SCB Scouts Wreath Sale

The SCB Scouts Troop is selling beautiful
Christmas wreaths and centerpieces for its
annual fundraiser at www.scbtroop294.com.
Items will be available for pick-up the
weekend before Thanksgiving. The Troop
appreciates your wonderful support!

https://stcharlesb.org/financial-aid
http://www.scbtroop294.com/


Parish News

Are you interested in being an altar
server?



If so, we are looking for students in 4th grade
through high school who have received first
holy communion and have an interest in
serving Our Lord during worship at the Holy
Masses of the St. Charles community.

UPCOMING TRAINING SESSIONS: (in the
church)
Tuesday, October 24 – 3:15-4:30pm
Thursday, October 26 – 3:45-5:00pm*
Saturday, October 28 – 10:00-11:15am

Altar Serving Information
Altar Serving Commitment Form

St. Charles Middle School Youth Group

https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2023/10/ALTAR SERVING TRAINING_Oct2023.pdf?t=1697744906000
https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2023/10/Altar Server Commitment form_2023.pdf?t=1697744893000




Click Here to Sign Up

Click Here to Volunteer
  

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School
7112 South 12th Street

Tacoma, WA 98465
253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!
https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-
calendar

Contact Us
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